
 

    Hempfield School District   
EAST PETERSBURG ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

 

Preschool Connection     
 

Please join us!!!!  Mrs. Rishell, Reading Specialist, Mrs. Brown, 
Librarian, and Ms. Rauscher, Principal, are hoping you can visit us for 
our East Petersburg Elementary Preschool Connection Program in our 
library. We have four scheduled dates (November 6, January 8, 

February 5, and March 5) from 9:45 to 10:15 a.m.    
 

Students, who will be attending kindergarten at East Petersburg 
Elementary School next August, are invited to come with their 
parent/guardian to enjoy a mini school experience.  Children will have 
the opportunity to participate in learning activities with Mrs. Rishell and 
Mrs. Brown. Four (4) books may be borrowed from the library’s 
collection to read at home. Books can be returned at the next Preschool 
Connection date, sent to school with a sibling, or dropped off in the 
office in advance of the next Preschool Connection date. 
 
Keep this flyer and mark your calendars.  We look forward to seeing you 
soon!  
 
November 6: Library Orientation/Story Time with Mrs. Rishell, 

Reading Specialist, and Mrs. Brown, Librarian  

 
*January 8:  Story Time with Mrs. Rishell, Reading Specialist, and 

Mrs. Brown, Librarian 

           

*February 5:  Story Time with Mrs. Rishell, Reading Specialist, and 
Mrs. Brown, Librarian 

 

*March 5: Bus Safety and Ride with Mrs. Rishell and Mrs. Brown 
          
 
**These dates will change due to inclement weather. 
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